
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
7 December 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Blume Class -  staff changes 
 
Due to internal staff changes, from Monday, 10 December Blume class will have a new HLTA 
– Miss Harriet Thurgood. 
 
Harriet has previously worked with our students and we welcome her to our team. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Angela Ferrer 
Class Teacher 
 
 


